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JH Girls Basketball 
  The team finished their season last week. Although our numbers were low the season was a 

positive experience for all members. We hope to continue to provide great experiences and 

have a higher participation number next season. 

 
Varsity/JV/C Girls Basketball 

 The season has had its roller coaster moments but we have already seen 4 wins and there is a 

good opportunity for the team to reach double digit wins yet this season. Coach Alex Manthe 

has been doing a great job getting the team prepared for each game. 

 
JH Boys Basketball 

 Our numbers have dipped a little due to injuries and lack of consistent attendance. The coaches 

are able to make things work however so they are still able to have a 7th grade game and an 8th 

grade game. 

 

Varsity/JV/C Boys Basketball 
 Our numbers are still excelling which is allowing us to still have three teams (C-Squad, JV, & 

Varsity). Similar to the girl’s team, our varsity has earned 4 victories so far this season. The 

boys team also has an opportunity to reach 10 plus wins on the season. It will not be easy but it 

is possible.  

 

Wrestling 
 The team is currently 14-1 on the season only losing to Staples-Motley who is currently ranked 

#2 in the state. Also, the team has done very well at their tournaments placing 5th at the 

Jackhammer tournament that had 38 teams in attendance. Place 1st at the Mora tournament 

which had 13 teams in attendance. Our girls have been wrestling very well so far this season as 

well. They placed 3rd in the girl’s division at the Mora tournament. The Great River 

Conference tournament is coming up on February 1st in Cloquet and the conference is hosting 

a girl’s division for this tournament as well. 

 Ranked Wrestlers 

o Vincent Schmid - Ranked #2 @ 114 

o Zach Remer - Ranked #1 @ 133 

o Carter Adickes - Ranked #10 @ 139 

o Justus Spengler - Ranked #10 @ 160 

o Brodie Kuhlman - Ranked #10 @ HWT 

 

Cheerleading 
 The cheer team is doing a great job. They are fun to watch and have been doing a great job 

cheering for our teams, and have shown some big time improvements in their cheers. 

 

Speech 
 Our Junior High Speech team has attended a few meets so far and are still learning the ropes 

but are having a blast at their events. The Varsity will be attending their first meet on January 

25th @ Pequot Lakes High School. 

 


